
Dear Mr. Feldpausch: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Utilities Co. Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter. For 
your future reference, the case number in this matter is_2009-00548. Please cite it in any future 
correspondence regarding this case so that your comkients may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melny kovy ch 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

.-. . .- -. 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2 O i O  12:15 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: 

From: marvin feldpausch[SMTP:REDACTED] 
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 12:14:50 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

To whom it may concern, 

I am. writing to voice my concern and opinion on the suggestive rate increase of KU. What can I 
say, sometimes I just let it go and hope that other voices do the work. However, it just got under 
my skin this time for several reasons. KU has the nerve to talk about conservation practices, 
why, so when users of electricity do so and bills go down they feel they have to recoup some of 
the lost money. Think about that for a moment, not to mention a lot of people are having trouble 
paying their bills as it is. Do you hear me, come on do you. KU is one of those bills. Enough 
said. Kick us while we are down. 

Marvin W. Feldpausch 


